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To the Koala Crisis Inquiry 
 
All evidence indicates that Koalas are dying at an unprecedented rate. Weak habitat clearing laws 
and urban development are reported by expert scientists to be the primary reasons for an 
unprecedented decline in numbers. 
 
Your Inquiry needs to find out the true facts and present the government with solid evidence 
recommending urgent and drastic action to save our Koalas. 


